
 

 

  

 

 

8th September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 6 Visit to Warner Brothers’ Studios – Thursday 7th December 2017 

I am very pleased to inform you that we are able to take year 6 pupils to The Making of 

Harry Potter at the Warner Brothers’ Studios on Thursday 7th December 2017 

(Approximate Timings: Depart school at 9am and Return to School at 4.30pm). This will 

be a rewarding educational experience for the pupils who will be able to complete a tour 

of the studio and look at the iconic props, costumes and sets. 

The cost of this trip is £25 per pupil and covers the cost of the studio tour, insurance 

and travel.  

Payment and consent for this trip should be made using the Parent Mail system. The trip 

(and cost) will show on your parent account page. You will need to click the ‘consent’ 

box before making the payment. Payment/consent will need to be made by Monday 2nd 
October. 

Please ensure that we have your current contact details as we will use this number on 

the day of the trip in case of emergency. 

Unfortunately we will not be able to accept payment/consent after Monday 2nd October 
as the tickets and the coaches need to be finalised. 

If you have any concerns about how or when to pay please contact Mrs Fallows 
(cfallows@bestacademies.org.uk). 

If your child does not want to go on the trip then they will do activities in school linked to 
the wizarding world. 

If you are available to help on the trip, please email etaconsent@bestacademies.org.uk 

and include: the trip name, your full name and D.O.B (as it is a requirement to carry out 
a police check for any parent accompanying pupils on trips). 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs T Squires 

Associate Principal 

 

 


